
 

High Firs Primary School  
 

Headteacher 
Mr A Kilbride 
 
Deputy Headteacher 
Miss C Rennie  
 

www.high-firs.kent.sch.uk  
 

 

Court Crescent 
                   Swanley 

                   Kent 
BR8 8NR 

 
01322 669721 

office@high-firs.kent.sch.uk 
 

 
29th January 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Reception and Year 2 parents 
 
I am writing to confirm the teaching arrangements for Reception and Year 2 this week -  
 
Reception: Mrs Everest (mornings) / Mrs Dedu (Mon-Thurs afternoons) / Mrs Spokes (Friday 
afternoon) 
Year 2: Mrs Ford (mornings) / Mrs Everest (afternoons) / Mr Kilbride (Weds swimming) 
 
The children are being taught their planned curriculum as normal and their usual class teacher is 
overseeing this and their general supervision and care.  Please do contact us if you have any 
queries.  
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr A Kilbride 
Headteacher  
 
 


